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Enquiries to:  Joanne Marshall 
E-mail:        

@eastriding.gov.uk    
Telephone:       
Date:         6 December 2023        
 

Dear Mr Raywood 
 
Planning Act 2008 (as amended) – Chapter 2 
 
Application by East Yorkshire Solar Farm Limited for an Order Granting Development 
Consent for the East Yorkshire Solar Farm 
 
Response to Adequacy of Consultation Request  
 
Thank you for the letter dated 22 November 2023 advising us of the submission of the application 
for East Yorkshire Solar Farm and allowing us to comment on the adequacy of pre-application 
consultation undertaken by East Yorkshire Solar Farm Limited and its compliance with Sections 42, 
47 and 48 of the Planning Act 2008 (as amended).  
 
As the case officer from East Riding of Yorkshire Council, Joanne Marshall has been involved in the 
pre-application stage of the East Yorkshire Solar Farm. It is considered that the applicant has 
complied with the relevant sections of the Planning Act 2008 (as amended) in their duty to consult 
the appropriate local authorities, the prescribed consultees, identified land interests, the local 
community and to publicise the application. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Stephen Hunt MRTPI 
Director of Planning and Development Management 
 
 
 
 




